## Working Together to Build Great Futures

## Notice of Public Meeting #2 Forest Hill/Trillium Elementary Schools Boundary Study November 30, 2011 7:00 – 8:30 P.M. Forest Hill Public School Gymnasium

## Forest Hill Public School Gymnasium 255 Westmount Road East, Kitchener



You are invited to attend the second public meeting of the Forest Hill/Trillium Elementary Schools Boundary Study being undertaken by the Waterloo Region District School Board.

The **Forest Hill/Trillium Boundary Study** involves Forest Hill and Trillium Public Schools.



This is the final of two (2) public meetings to take place throughout the study. Staff will make a brief presentation about the proposed student accommodation options (boundaries), followed by a question and answer period and an open house. No decisions have been made; options will only be presented at this time for comment.



It is important to note that proposed changes may affect students attending Forest Hill P.S. that are living in the Chandler-Mowat area, which includes: Chandler Drive, Leacrest Court and Mowat Boulevard.

More information on the Boundary Study, including agendas and minutes of the Working Group can be obtained by visiting **www.wrdsb.ca** and searching "Forest Hill/Trillium Study," in hard copy at each of the study area schools, or by contacting the Board's Planning Department at 519-570-0003 ext. 4419.

If you require translation services, please contact the Board's Planning Department at 519-570-0003 ext. 4419.

Learning • Caring • Connecting

Kathleen Woodcock
Chairperson of the Board

**Linda Fabi**Director of Education